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Biography 

 

The Department of Veterans Affairs, Veterans Health Administration 
(VHA) announced Mr. Troy M. Brown as the Senior Security Officer in November 2018. 
Prior to this position, Mr. Brown served as the Chief of Police for the VA Maryland 

Health Care System in Baltimore, Maryland, Special Agent for the Office of Security & 
Law Enforcement, and 15 years as a ranking VA police officer. 

In his current VHA role, Mr. Brown oversees the management and direction of the 
Veteran Affairs nationwide 4500 man/women police force, designs and implements 
Infrastructure protection strategies protecting over $100M in department assets, directs 
the nation-wide police program and is responsible for executing mitigation strategies to 

improve the overall safety and security of all VA medical centers and campuses.   

As the VHA Senior Security Officer, Mr. Brown serves as the senior law enforcement 

advisor for the Department of Veterans Affairs, Veterans Health Administration (VHA), 
located at VA Central Office. Mr. Brown also operates as VHA's Interagency Law 
Enforcement liaison to the VA Office of Operations, Security and preparedness, VA 
Office of Security and Law Enforcement, and the VA integrated Operations Center 

(VAIOC) and other law enforcement partners. 

Mr. Brown is the principal advisor to the Deputy Assistant Under Secretary for Health for 

Operations, Assistant Under Secretary for Health for Operations and the Executive in 
Charge for VHA, and other key officials within the Department of Veterans Affairs (VA) 
on matters pertaining to VA 's physical security, law enforcement training , and 
operations, and physical security.  

Mr. Brown, who has extensive job-related training in anti-terrorism, drug task force, 
criminal intelligence, and military intelligence; has held positions as a special agent and 

intelligence officer for the VA Office of Security & Law Enforcement. A native of 
Baltimore, Maryland, Mr. Brown, earned numerous accommodations and awards during 
his years of service in the Marine Corps, including Marine Corps Achievement Medals, 
Commendation Medals and Good Conduct Medals. He also received the Bronze 

Federal Executive Board Award in 2001.  


